
m*-x 

Tu 1y 4 '11 go+ 
OY(a5->) 

Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Dear Blanca Bayo, Director: 

There is an enclosed copy of a letter that was sent to the Florida Public Service Commission on the 29th of 
March in 2005. I inform the Commission that due to one of the many hurricanes we had in 2004, I lost the 
only phone I had in operation. I requested my business be dissolved. 

There should not be a reason why I am still getting notices to pay fees. If there is, please explain. 

Again, I am requesting that my certificate be cancelled. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

< .  

Maria Elena Neeley 
1706 S.E. 8th Street 
Ocala, FL 34471 
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March 29,2005 

To Whom It May Concern 

The one payphone I had in operation was damaged during the last hurricane in the Fall of 2004. With the 
many storms we had to cope with, a full time job, being in the hospital at the end of August 2004 and 
December 2004, the tests I had to under go in January of 2005 , I have not had time to contact the state that 
I am no longer in business. I did call and was told I had to write a letter. 
At this time I am requesting my business be dissolved. 

Sincerely, 

Maria Elena Z. Neeley 


